
 

Dear Valued Agent, 

We are very happy to announce The Chengdu World University Games will take 

place in this summer of 28 July - 8 August 2023.   

To celebrate this event, Air China need your support to inform PNR and ticket 

number passengers who travelling to Chengdu within period 28 July - 8 August 2023 

not only flight with Air China, but applicable for other airlines. 

No Passenger Name Ticket ID Flight Date Airlines Note 

      

      

      

 

And also please inform us if passengers have special requests and group requests 

during these event to get special price.  

Air China contact : 

ticketing1@airchina.co.id / ticketing2@airchina.co.id / ticketing3@airchina.co.id 

We are very appreciate for your help to support The Chengdu World University 

Games. 

Thanks and Happy Selling. 

 

 

 


